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I strongly oppose this measure because our current vote by mail system is both 

secure and convenient.  The signature checks are robust and effective.  It also 

results in higher turnout than in states that don't have the option.  Any instances of 

fraud are VERY few and no more than would occur with election day voting.   Please 

do NOT change our current vote by mail system. 


